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Chair Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

I am writing to express my support for HB 1417. I see this legislation as a significant 

advancement in criminal justice and creating a better environment for reentry.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony.  

Sincerely, 

Adam Martin, Founder and CEO of F5 Project 

  


